(i) COACHING

April 23, 2020
Dear Coach-

We hope this email finds you healthy and safe during these very trying times. The
COVID-19 outbreak has impacted us all.

With everyone's health and safety as our top priority, and following the guidance of
medical experts, we have made the decision to suspend all U.S. Soccer Coaching
Courses through June 30, 2020. We understand the impact that this decision has on
you and appreciate your understanding as we collectively navigate these complex
and uncertain times.

e Coronavirus FAQ for coaches

We are cautiously optimistic that we will organize some programming this summer.
Please stay connected with your member association for the latest updates about
U.S. Soccer coaching courses.

If a course you are currently registered for has been cancelled, a refund may be
requested, but please note that, due to high volume at this time, refund processing
may take up to three to four weeks.

We encourage you to stay at home, practice social distancing and help us to BEND
THE CURVE!

Thank you on behalf of U.S. Soccer.



